
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Bamburgh                                                 Term : December 2017  

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 

Bamburgh students are a wonderful bunch who 

never cease to amaze me with their commitment 

to learning, to each other, and their ability to 

collaborate for a great outcome. 

Our weekly pizza stall this term has raised £58, which 

we have recently sent to the Island Farm Donkey 

Sanctuary. 

The students have worked so hard with their 

statistics project about saving electricity, and have 

realised the part they can play in looking after our 

planet. They have felt empowered and 

knowledgeable, and it is a pleasure to see them 

remind their peers and staff at Post 16 to turn off the 

lights and their computers at lunchtime.  

They too have learnt a lot about letter writing, and 

have written a number of letters now to family and 

friends. Our English culminated in a collaborative 

formal letter to Jon detailing our saving electricity 

project, making suggestions how we can electricity 

as a school. 

We have been looking at anxiety management 

techniques on a Friday afternoon, and have had 

some very chilled sessions of massage, emotional 

tapping techniques, and Finlay has been 

particularly championing a ‘Friday footspa’. 

 

Special moments: 

Finlay has started to say lots of new words, and 

phrases, which we are delighted for him. 

Esme and Sophie have been an integral part of 

Jan’s catering enterprise this term, and have been 

excellent ambassadors for the school. 

George sang a number of solo songs during the 

recent Music for Autism visit. 

Euklin’s culinary skills are superb, and he continues 

to impress us week by week. 

Tiffany is such a social butterfly now! It’s wonderful 

to see her having such confidence. 

  
 

 

Dates & Points to remember :  
  

Remember to send in a healthy snack for your child each day. 

Only send in money that your child will potentially need that day. 

Remember old warm clothes and wellington boots for Growing2Gether on a Monday morning. We 

will go in all weathers! 

Wishing you all a very Happy Christmas and a peaceful year ahead. 
End of term: Tuesday 19th December 2017 

Start of term (students back): Thursday 4th January 2018 


